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Sunday Morning  
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This Week 
 

Sunday, August 24 

  9:30am Sunday Worship 
  

Monday, August 25 

  9:00am Prayer Group 

  6:00pm Elders Meeting 

  7:00pm Consistory Meeting 
 

Friday, August 29 

  10:00am Pantry 

  

 

 

 

A Look Ahead 
 

September 14 

  Children In Worship and  

Sunday School 

Classes Begin 

 

 

 

 

Our sermons are now 
available as a podcast!   

Visit our website:  
hamiltonreformedchurch.org 
and click on the podcast tab 

at the top of the page. 
 
 

   

   

 
 

Sunday Mornings at HRC 
 

Worship Locations 

Join us upstairs in the Sanctuary or downstairs in the 

Fellowship Hall. 
 

Nursery  

A nursery is provided during the worship service for 

infants through 3 years old.  The nursery is located on 

the main level (west side of the building). 
 

Ministry Helpers  

Greeters:  Bob & Shirley Berens 

Nursery Volunteers:  Nicki Boerman, Aurora Boerman 

Security Team:  Nick Haskill, Jim Van Den Beldt 
 

Next Week (August 31): 

Greeters:  Tim & Cheryl Bleeker 

Nursery Volunteers:  Maddy Poll, Molly Casemier 

Security Team:  Ross Eding, Todd Burton 

 

Student Ministry Forms Due TODAY 
ALL forms for Children’s Ministries are due TODAY.  

• Student Registration Forms:  Each child (3 years 

old – 5th grade) must have an updated 

registration form on file, in order to participate in 

HRC education programs.   

• Prayer Buddy Questions:  We would love to know 

how to specifically pray for your child(ren)!  A 

photo of your child(ren) should be emailed to the 

church office.  Prayer buddies is for ALL children 

infant through 12th grade. 

Paper copies of each form are available in the office and 

on the ledge outside of the library.   
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August Mission  

of the Month 
 

Hand2Hand 

Joy Closet 
 

Hand2Hand is eliminating 

child hunger by mobilizing 

schools, churches, 

businesses, and individuals  

to provide a backpack of 

nutritious food.  Hand2Hand 

seeks to be a resource for 

children who face hunger  

over the weekend and on 

school breaks.  
 

Joy Closet is a ministry for 

kids and the families that take 

care of them!  They offer free 

clothing, toys, baby items, 

shoes and so much more to 

families who have adopted or 

who foster, kinship families, 

those who help refugee 

children, children who are 

displaced and many more.  

 

 

Missionary of the Week 
  Jennifer Lucking 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

Ministry Focus 
Please pray for those who 

are grateful for the much-

needed items offered in the 

local church pantries. 

Volunteer Needs… 
There are a few volunteer openings that need to be 

filled: 

• Children’s Message – please talk to Nicki or 

Gracie if you are willing to present 2-3 Children’s 

Messages this year 

 

• Children In Worship – leaders are needed on: 

o September 28 

o October 5 

o October 19 

o October 26 

 

Stop by the Children’s Ministry bulletin board near 

the entrance to see where God can use YOU to 

help mentor the younger members of our church. 

 

• The Gathering (high school youth group) is in 

need of a meal brought in for the students on 

October 19   

 

Cut it Out… 
Children’s Ministry has many craft projects that they 

need help cutting out.  There’s a bin on the counter 

downstairs with baggies of projects and instructions.  

Thanks! 

 

Consistory Nominations 
Ballots for Elder and Deacon nominations have been 

placed in mailboxes (or mailed).  Pray for God’s 

guidance in the selection of individuals to fill these 

leadership positions.  Ballots must be received in the 

office no later than Thursday, September 18, and may 

be mailed to the office or placed in the designated box 

on the ledge outside of the library. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please Pray for: 
• Students, staff, and their families as school begins 

again 

 

 

Harvest Table 
You are invited to bring excess produce from your 

garden to church to share with others.  Please leave 

items on the designated table in the lobby.   You are 

welcome to take home what you can use.  If you have 

extra bags at home, please bring those, too.   

 

Moms in Prayer 
Moms in Prayer invites you to have a profound impact on 

your children and their schools. Entire communities are 

transformed when moms come together and pray. Learn 

more about Moms in Prayer as well as enjoy a time of 

fellowship and prayer to start the new year on 

September 10th from 9am-10:30am at Cultivate Church. 

 

Women's Sunday School Class  
All women are welcome and encouraged to join this 

class. We will begin a new study entitled Abide: A Study 

of 1, 2, & 3 John by Jen Wilkin.  We will explore how to 

discern truth from lies, hold onto faith, and know God's 

love. This class will begin on September 14.  We'll meet 

in the Conference Room. There is a sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board by the kitchen.  Please sign up by August 

31 (or contact Arlynn Immink) so a book can be ordered 

for you.  

 

 

Please Continue  

to Pray for: 
      

Continuing Care 

  Marilyn Everling 

  Lisa Haskill 

  Gloria Haverdink 

  Ruth Keegstra 

  Elijah Helder (boot camp) 

 

Friend at Home 

  Vern Klein 

 

 

 

 

Tech Booth Volunteers  

All those who assist in the 

Tech Booth – helping with 

sound, video and projection 

 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings 

August 17 Total Budget 

Offering - $10,235 

Offering - $9,825 

E-Tithe - $820 
 

$8,475 needed weekly  

to maintain budget 
 

Offering boxes are available by each 

entrance and at the top of the stairs for 

your tithes and offerings. 

 

 


